BOARD REPORT

TECHNOLOGY

October, 2024

We are off to a great start this year. We are currently working on the Okaw budget. We are replacing computers and adding technology in Mr. Griffin's room and in other CTE Classrooms, the older computers I am moving into the lab and replacing them with newer computers.

I am continuing to replace older computers as needed throughout the district with newer, up to date computers that we purchased through grant money.

Continuous work is being completed on the camera network and we added a few more cameras.

A Cyber Security phishing exercise was completed and will be talking to staff about the results and the reason why we did the exercise.

We are in the process of getting our news cast morning announcements up and running. We have the software and green screen room ready to go.

An internet safety course is in the works.

A new static IP address for the E-Sports lab has been added so that we can use Nintendo Switches.

We are continuing to work on creating V-Lans for wireless network.

Classroom switches are being replaced with faster devices.

I am going through all classrooms to make sure everything is working properly and making updates when needed.

Over all things are going well.

I welcome any questions or comments from you. I can be reached at school at x2142, on the cell at 618-301-0487, or by email at laldridge@dupo196.org